
 

     

January 19, 2017  

To:  Jennifer Sloan & Paige Swiney 

RE: KMB Board Resignation 

Dear Jennifer & Paige, 

 

It is with the greatest regret that I submit this letter informing you that I will no longer be 

able to serve on the KMB Board, due to work schedule and elder-care commitments.  My 

support of KMB goals and ideals has grown over the span of years, through two terms on 

the board in the 1990’s and once again in these most recent years.  I count myself most 

fortunate to have learned & worked with you, Dear Friends, through volunteering on the 

KMB board.  I have received many, many blessings from all of you. 

 

I would be remiss if I were to overlook the silver thread that binds our KMB board together.  

Thank you, Paige Swiney, our fearless Executive Director, for your commitment, leadership, 

and, most of all, for your uncanny ability to form partnerships for the good of our 

community.  Your sunny optimism and your “never, never, never quit” work ethic are two 

of your most admirable qualities!  

 

I will remain a lifelong supporter of the Mission of Keep Mesquite Beautiful - to educate and 

engage individuals to take responsibility for improving the community environment.  And, 

I will always share the KMB Vision - to make Mesquite the cleanest, most beautiful city in 

which to live, work, and visit.  

 

Please keep me on your list to notify about volunteer opportunities.  I will answer the call 

whenever my schedule permits.   

Warmest regards, 

 

Denise Kutch 

 

Denise Kutch 
904 Tiffany Lane 

Mesquite, Texas 75149 

972 824-6108 

   


